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Date: April 2023 
 
To:  Auburn Public Schools’ New Employees and Substitutes 
 
From: Beth Chamberland, Ed.D. 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
RE:  STATE ETHIC LAWS 
 
All employees of the Auburn Public Schools, as required by law, must complete an 
online Ethics training program.  This includes substitute teachers and instructional 
assistants.  The online quiz takes approximately 10-15 minutes to complete. 
 
To access the online training program, please click on the following link: 
https://massethicstraining.skillburst.com/User/index.php. 
 
Once you have arrived to the training home page linked above, please click on “Create 
Your Account” and follow the prompts to begin the training.  
 
After completing the online quiz, please be sure to obtain a completion certificate with 
your name on it – this is required to be on file prior to your start date.  
You may either email the certificate to mwilliams@auburn.k12.ma.us or print it out and 
bring or mail it to our office located at 5 West St. Auburn.   
 
Thank you for your interest in working for or substituting in the Auburn Public Schools. 
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